
 

 

 

 

                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                           

               

                                                                           

 

                                                                                    

                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                  

Ways to Fulfill Your Volunteer Requirement 

Volunteer for the Book Drive! January 11th-15th 

If you are interested in helping with the Book Drive or have any 

questions about it, please contact Krystal Tobin at 

krystal_tobin@yahoo.com. 

Volunteer for Boosterthon! January 25th- February 5th 

We need help making Boosterthon a success this year! Volunteers 

are needed to run reports and to organize and hand out prizes. 

There will also be a need for about 4 volunteers every Wednesday 

for a few weeks to help count pledge money. If you are interested 

in helping out in any way please contact us at 

volunteerprop@gmail.com. 

 

Have any questions or comments on an 

upcoming event or how to get involved? We 

would love to hear from you! Please contact 

us at volunteerprop@gmail.com 

The next meeting will 
be held on Thursday 
January 7th at 8:15 

a.m. Join us at 8 a.m. 
before the meeting for 

socializing and light 
refreshments! 

Recycling Fundraiser 

We are currently 
collecting the following 
items: ink jet cartridges, 

cell phones, IPads/ 
tablets, and Apple IPods. 
Your donations earn cash 

for PRA! Drop off any 
items you would like to 

recycle at the 
Parent/PROP room or at 

the front desk. 

Questions? Please 
contact Julia Mui at 

yanyan17v@yahoo.com  

 

 

Happy Holidays! 

We hope everyone has a relaxing winter break 

PROP would like to thank you for your continued support of PRA 

through your volunteer time and participating in fundraisers. This 

support enables our parent organization to sponsor programs, 

events, and other campus initiatives that improve your child’s 

overall school experience at PRA. 

 
 Book Drive: January 11th-15th. All appropriate new and 

gently used books can be placed in collection boxes 
throughout the school. All books and proceeds go 
towards filling the library’s shelves! 
 

 Boosterthon: January 25th- February 5th. The fun run 
will be on Friday, February 5th.   
 

VOLUNTEER NEEDS 

 

Congratulations to 

Wendolyne Grice for 

winning the 1st quarter 

Volunteer Appreciation 

Prize Drawing! She 

won a $50 gift card to 

Harkins. If you would 

like a chance to win 

next quarter, please 

complete your 3 hours 

per month of 

volunteering.   

Happy volunteering and 

good luck! 
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